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On December 10, 2022, Shine City Project cleaned up near Sunrise Trailhead at Wetlands Park! 

 

 



 

 

 

Led by Sara, our team of seven Shine City Project volunteers helped to pick up litter near the trailhead. 

 

Our group found an assortment of items including car parts, bullet casings, and a Christmas tree! 

 

 
 

A volunteer also found some crystals which were speculated to be quartz! 

 


